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INTRODUCTION OF FLIGHT CREW TRAINING NOTICES  

1 Historically, Training Standards have sent information to instructors and examiners through a series of 
newsletters. Whilst this medium can be useful, and indeed will continue to be used, it is considered that 
some of these newsletter items needed a more formal location. Therefore, Flight Crew Training Notices 
(FCTNs) have been introduced.  

 
2 The FCTNs will be web-based, similar to FODCOMs, and will be used to disseminate information to 

SFI/TRIs, SFE/TREs and Training Management on a range of topical safety related items. The FCTNs 
will also be used to identify relevant changes to legislation, as well as to Standards Documents. 
Notification of changes to any such controlled documents outside their normal amendment cycle will 
allow a more timely adoption of these changes. Instructors and examiners are encouraged to refer to 
these FCTNs for guidance and information.   

 
3 The FCTNs will be published in the Flight Operations and Flight Crew Licensing areas of the CAA 

Publications website. The FCTNs can be accessed directly by the shortcut www.caa.co.uk/fctn.  
 
4 Interested parties, who have not already done so, should register with CAA Publications in order to 

receive notification of new FCTNs as they are issued. To register visit www.caa.co.uk > Publications 
> Subscriptions > New User Subscription Registration. To receive notification of FCTNs interested 
parties should subscribe to at least one of the following publication categories: 

• Flight Crew Licensing. 

• Flight Operations. 
 
5 You may also use the RSS newsfeed service by copying http://www.caa.co.uk/RSS/RSS_19.xml into 

your RSS news reader. See www.caa.co.uk/RSS for further details. 
 
6  It is anticipated that FCTNs will remain current for at least six months at which point they will be 

assessed as to their continued applicability. 
 
7 Any queries as a result of this FCTN should be addressed to Manager Flight Crew Standards at the 

following e-mail address: trainingstandards@caa.co.uk. 
 
 
Captain David McCorquodale 
Manager Flight Crew Standards 
 
26 October 2009  
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Publications affected:  None. 
 

Review: March 2010 

http://www.caa.co.uk/application.aspx?catid=33&pagetype=65&appid=11&mode=list&type=subcat&id=9
http://www.caa.co.uk/application.aspx?catid=33&pagetype=65&appid=11&mode=list&type=subcat&id=8
http://www.caa.co.uk/fctn
http://www.caa.co.uk/
http://www.caa.co.uk/publications
http://www.caa.co.uk/publicationsubscription
http://www.caa.co.uk/application.aspx?catid=33&pagetype=65&appid=35&mode=logonnew
http://www.caa.co.uk/RSS/RSS_19.xml
http://www.caa.co.uk/RSS
mailto:trainingstandards@caa.co.uk

